
Matthew Smith 

07/07/2017 03:45 PM

To Consultation/DTF@DTF 
cc  

bcc  
Subject Fire Service Reform Submission 

To whom it may concern,

Please find my submission attached.

Regards,

Matt Smith Firefighter A Plt. / UFU Shop Steward
Wodonga Fire Station - Cnr Smythe & Stanley Streets Wodonga VIC 3690
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